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Lorinda Lhotka, DEC Section Manager, (907) 451-2119 

 

Nestlé Recalls Frozen Pizza Due to Possible Plastic Fragment 
Contamination 

 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Nestlé USA has recalled four different DiGiorno and California 
Pizza Kitchen frozen pizzas that may contain fragments of clear plastic. 
 

To locate the production codes for these specific pizzas, the consumer should 
look for a blue or pink rectangle on one of the side panels of the pizza box. The 

production code is on the second line of the printed code and is the first ten 
digits of the number. 

 

Product UPC Production Code 

California Pizza Kitchen Crispy Thin  71921 98745 

3062525951 

3062525952 
3063525951 

California Pizza Kitchen Limited Edition 
Grilled Chicken with Cabernet Sauce 

71921 00781 3059525952 

DiGiorno Crispy Flatbread Pizza Tuscan 
Style Chicken 

71921 02663 
3057525922  
3058525921 

DiGiorno pizzeria! Bianca/White Pizza 71921 91484 3068525951 

 

All of the recalled pizzas were produced during February and March of 2013. 
Consumers and businesses are advised to check freezers for recalled pizzas. 
 

Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or injuries have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 
 

Consumers who may have purchased the recalled California Pizza Kitchen and 
DiGiorno pizzas with the identified production codes should not consume the 

pizza, but instead should contact Nestlé USA Consumer Services at 800-456-
4394 or nestlepizza@casupport.com for further instructions. Hours of operation 
are Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. EST and this Saturday, May 

4 from 12 p.m. to 8 p.m. EST.  
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For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm350699.htm?source=govdelivery. 

 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 

http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html.  
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